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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 
 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Carnival is certainly in the air at Curwen! It has been fantastic seeing all the dances 
come together - although the school looks really unusual with the library all packed 
away! We really look forward to seeing you in next week for International Family Week. 
It really is always a fantastic for us to celebrate our cultural diversity at Curwen, as well 
as for the children to learn about a variety of other countries throughout the world. 
Please check our lunch menu as our kitchen staff are providing a special one for the 
week.  
 

Thank you all for your support with Red Nose Day this week - it is fantastic, that with 
your support, children are encouraged to raise money for a range of charities throughout 
the year. Thank you also to the school council for volunteering their time to paint noses 
at playtime and lunchtime.  
 

A big thank you also goes to all of our Muslim families for their support with Ramadan. 
We thank you for having conversations with your children and collecting them for a 
welfare check with yourselves at lunchtimes.  
 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you all next week for Carnival! 
 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

2SA & 3B—99 % attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 



Assembly Next Week 

   Nursery – Zayena    

   RC –  Faryal   RDR– Alexandru  

   RM – Mysha  RMC– Sadan 

   1I – Demi   1K– Irene 

   1L– Camilla   1W– Luka 

   2G – Ayub   2L– Maira 

   2SO – Zane   2SA – Tereza  

   3F – Andrea  3B – Aryan 

   3O – Ruoxi    3H – Aisha  

   4A –  Shreyan  4GM – Ihsan 

   4G – Amirah  4M – Skye 

   5CB - Louis    5C – Hafsa 

   5PB - Zi   5T – Kasey 

   6A –  Samuel  6C – Abid 

   6K –  Dawood  6R – Rayyan A 

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Ilyas 

Theme of the Week 
Word of the 

Week 

International Week  Heritage/Identity  

TTRS  

 

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 534 

Julia Donaldson—  527 

Roald Dahl— 652 

Charles Dickens — 581  

Team Points: 

Monday 18th — Friday 22nd March   

2024 

 There will be no afterschool clubs or 
 tuition classes next week during 
 International Family Week, 18th-22nd 
 March 2024. Please collect your child at 

3:15pm 

 Clubs and tuition classes will resume as  
 normal on Monday 25th March 2024. 

 Breakfast club and 6 o’clock club will be 
 running as normal. 

We are now selling Easter raffle tickets, (they 
are 25p per a ticket or £1 for a strip of 5). 

These can be bought 
either from your child's 
Class Teacher or from 

the main office.  

Please do not park or stop on the Zig 
Zag line outside the School gates, at 
any time. This is to keep the children 
and parents safe.  


